
 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Re: Year 9 Aiming for Excellence Evening – Tuesday 11 September 2018 
 
 
We would like to invite you to an extremely important curriculum information evening for Year 9 on Tuesday 
11 September 2018 from 6:30pm -7:30pm in the school hall. 
 
We are sure you would agree that it is crucial students make a really positive and sustained effort in Year 9.  
The purpose of the meeting is to outline the structure of Year 9, inform you of important dates and give you 
information on initiatives we are developing to support Year 9.  There will of course be an opportunity to 
take questions and listen to your suggestions. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on the 11th. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
R Dollimore 
Deputy Head 
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